NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD |

Date: October 27, 2023
To: All Vendors
From: Dana Smith, Procurement Contracts Officer

Nebraska Department of Transportation
Subject: RFP Number R400-23
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request for Proposal that
the Nebraska Department of Transportation intends to award the contract for Noxious Weed

Spot Spraying as follows:

District 1: Area 110 Midwest Vegetation Management LLC
Area 130 Midwest Vegetation Management LLC

District 5: Area 510 Midwest Vegetation Management LLC
Area 520 Midwest Vegetation Management LLC

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska.
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